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As of this date, there are 14 appointed members to the Board, which means 8 would 

constitute a quorum. 

Staff 

Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities 

Sergeant Todd Mills, Fort Lauderdale Police Department 

Tatiana Guerrier, Recording Secretary, Prototype, Inc. 

Communications to City Commission 

Motion made by Vice Chair Strobel, seconded by Mr. Graves, that [the Board] is 

supporting the current [Las Olas] marina project as it sits, supporting the new plans for 

the slip layout, and if any changes occur between the time between today and when the 

City [sees] it, they would like to have a look at before it goes to the Commission if anything 

occurs on the water side. In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously. 
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